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Irma Heinrichs

Here's another email received late yesterday

Irma Heinrichs
City Clerk Department
City of Long Beach
333 West Ocean Boulevard, Lobby Level
Long Beach, CA 90802
(562) 570-6228
(562) 570-6789 (FAX)
Irma heinrichs@longbeach .gov

	Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CH/CLB on 06/13/2007 09 :31 AM	

06/13/2007 09 :31 AM

To: Nancy Muth/CH/CLB@CLB
cc :

Subject: Gaslamp

"Keith Larsen"

	

To: <cityclerk@longbeach .gov>
<kwlarsen@roadrunne

	

cc: <district3@Iongbeach .gov>, "Kevin Larsen" <klarsenl0@aol .com>
r.com>

	

Subject: Gaslamp

06/12/2007 05 :12 PM

We are writing in support of the Gaslamp Restaurant in Long Beach . We have been there on many
occasions and find it to be a pleasant, well operated and enjoyable place . Our son has worked there for
many years and was one of the original people who helped remodel and refurbish the restaurant . It has
provided him with a good income. The restaurant is owned and operated by people in the local community
who take great great pride in the work they have accomplishehd . The Gaslamp is a great example of what
hard work and,dedication can do to improve the community . We would encourage you favorable vote to
grant permanent dance permits to the Gaslamp .

Keith & Jeanne Larsen
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